
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Families, 

We are pleased to announce that our Family hub is now a branch of the local food bank 

which is located on Ashby Road at the Connect Church. We are able to issue vouchers to 

families for a food parcel that can be collected on Tuesdays from the Connect church. In 

such difficult financial times we understand that many families will need some additional 

support and we continue to offer help in any way we can. We also can provide emergency 

packages for families who need immediate support.  

 

If you feel your family would benefit from this service please contact Mrs Wood or Mrs 

Moore and we will be only too happy to help.  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 
 
 

Kindest Regards 

 

 
Mrs Jessica Wood                                                                      Mrs Natalie Moore 

 

Associate Vice Principal / Family Hub Lead                   Safeguarding and Attendance Officer 

 

 
 
 


